
 
 
 

 

Job Seeker Success Story;  
 
Tom Lambert from the Workforce Central Career Center located in Milford recently 
assisted a job seeker named Matthew Dalbec from Holliston, MA. Matthew has been 
seeking employment for two months. The barriers and troubles Matthew faced were 
interviewing for jobs. Matthew’s connection with the Career Center was made by filing 
for unemployment through the Department of Unemployment Assistance.  
 
Matthew was fully committed and engaged with the Career Center by working with Tom 
to identify what the issues were; preventing him from “sealing the deal” with employers 
during his interviews. Tom and other Milford staff worked with Matthew on his 
interviewing skills, which allowed him to become more confident about selling himself 
and to be more prepared when interviewing with potential employers. Through his hard 
work and services he finally SEALED that JOB! Along the way, Matthew refreshed his 
Microsoft Office skills by using the self-tutorial computer training programs for 
Microsoft Office 2010, took part in one on one meetings, and used the career center 
resources on a daily basis. 
 
Matthew is now happily working for Bank of America as a Business Analyst III. 
Matthew felt that without the resources provided through the Career Center he could not 
have achieved his goal of obtaining employment and overcoming his barriers with 
interviewing. Matthew stated, “I would recommend the Career Center to other job 
seekers, it was a pleasant experience and most helpful.” Tom adds, “Matthew was a 
pleasure to work with and always maintained a professional and positive attitude.”  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

For more information regarding this story or related services please contact: 
Tom Lambert 

Workforce Central Career Center- Milford Tel: 508.478.4300 
 


